June 28, 2021

City of Spring Lake Park 1301 81st Avenue Northeast Spring Lake Park, Minnesota 55432

Did Chl

To the City of Spring Lake Park:

Please accept this letter as notification of my retirement from the position of police officer for the City of Spring Lake Park, effective July 16, 2021.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the people of Spring Lake Park for the past twenty-three years.

In this city where I attended high school and formed many childhood memories, it has been a privilege to know so many of the residents and share moments in their lives. I am extremely grateful for all of the support, good humor, courtesy, caring, and appreciation shown me over the years by the people of Spring Lake Park.

Sincerely,

David Chlebeck